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Setting Road User Charges for 2019/20 to Fund the Government Policy
Statement on Land Transport 2018

Portfolio Transport

On 10 April 2019, the Cabinet Economic Development Committee (DEV):

1 noted the contents of the paper under DEV-19-SUB-0075 on proposed road user charges
(RUC) rate increases required for 2019;

2 invited the Minister of Transport to submit a revised paper to Cabinet on 15 April 2019,
which includes the proposal for a 5.5 percent increase for all RUC vehicle types;

3 invited the Minister of Transport to report back to DEV in due course with further advice on
the methodology used to determine that RUC rates reflect revenue needs and the wear and
tear impact that different vehicle types have on the road.
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